Dear Supervisor,  
I would like to attend the Kentucky Association for Gifted Education's Conference, taking place February 25-26, 2019 in Lexington, Kentucky.  
The conference is the premier event for gifted education professionals in our state. The focus is on evidence based practices especially for differentiating curriculum and for developing creativity, college and career readiness, and shrinking the excellence gap all framed around outcomes for students. I’ll also be building my knowledge base on who advanced learners are and what they need as well as gaining additional strategies to engage and challenge all my students. 
The conference features state, national, and international presenters in the field of gifted education who have a variety of experiences and expertise. Gaining new information, enhancing my professional skills, and networking with colleagues, exhibitors and speakers will prove to be invaluable for me.  
I would be happy to prepare a presentation and Q&A for my colleagues to share the valuable learning and resources I have discovered at this conference. In addition, the conference offers ElLA credit and/or conference credit.  
[bookmark: _GoBack] Please check out the conference website at http://kagegifted.org/conf2019 .   I have been following the conference on Facebook and there is a lot of buzz about this event!  
The cost to attend the conference will be the registration fee, travel expenses, hotel, and the evening meals per Diem. The detailed cost breakdown is listed below.  
Conference Fee:  
Transportation:  
Hotel:  
Meals {Breakfasts and lunches are included in the registration fee!}:  
Total:  
I am confident you will see this as a worthwhile investment. This is an opportunity for me to network with colleagues and attend invaluable educational sessions where I'll gain specific information and strategies to help me become a more effective educator. My attendance at this conference is a wise investment and will payoff for years to come.  


